
Safety Message of the Day for IMEA Members

Ignoring Safe Driving Practices to and from Work Safety Message
This is not just specific to electrical linemen, but the entire workplace environment at large. Although linemen face 
many electrical hazards while at work, they also face some hazards while getting to and from their place of work. 
Many employees are unaware that driving to work is part of their job. Too many accidents occur on the road 
because workers are in a hurry, complacent, or preoccupied. Employees must keep their focus on the road and 
follow traffic safety laws to avoid driving accidents. It’s not worth hurrying to work by driving recklessly and risking 
injury to yourself and others.
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